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lVunicipality of Southwest lvliddlesex (via e-mail) 

January 18th 2021 

Re: Supporf of Resolution from the Council of Southwegt Middlesex addressing concerprs 
regarding municipal drainage matters and need for coordination with 8re national railways. 

Please be advised that on January 6th 2021the Town of Plympton-Wyoming Council passed the 
following motion to support the Council of Southwest lvliddlesex's motion (attached) requesting that 
the Province of Ontario work with the Federal tvlinister of Transportation to address concerns 
regarding municipal drainage matters and need for coordination with the national railways, 

Mofron #13 - Moved by Bob Woolvett, Seconded by Gary Atkinsan that Plympton-Wyoming Council 
supports the Municipality of Southwest Middlesex's resolufion regarding Drainage Malters: CN Rail. 

Motion Carried. 

lf you have any questions regarding the above motion, please do not hesitate to contact me by phone 
or email at ekwa LciAk@Blym plon -wyo m i n 

Sincerely, 

rin 
Clerk 
Town of Plympton-Wyoming 

Cc; (all sent via e-mail) 
The Honorable Marc Gardeau, Minister of Transport 
The Honorable Ernie Hardeman, Minister of Agriculture, Food and RuralAffairs 
Monte McNaughton, M P P Lambton-Midd lesex-London 
Lianne Rood, MP Lambton-KenlMiddlesex 
The Association of Municipalities of Ontario 
All Ontario Municipalities 

The Corporation of the Town of Plympton-Wyoming 
P.O Box 250, 546 Niagara Street, Wyoming Ontario NON 1T0 

Tel: 519-845-3939 Ontario Toll Free. 1-877-313-3939 






